iwénigﬂ Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

GOLD HILL MILL TAILINGS POND FREEBOARD

2 messages

Mark Steen <goldtontine@gmail.com> Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 2:56 PM
To: "Eschberger - Dnr, Amy" <Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy Eschberger:
Re: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117

These photographs were taken yesterday, October 26, 2017, inside the Gold Hill Mill's tailings pond to confirm that the
tailings placed in the pond by the previous operator have been lowered to meet the requirement for two feet of freeboard.

I have been working on the Weed Management Plan for the Gold Hill Millsite, but have not been able to finish it by the end of
today. | need some additional time to research several aspects of managing the weeds in this area. Therefore, | would
request an extension until Friday, November 10, 2017, to complete the Weed Management Plan for this permit. Please let me
know if this will be acceptable.

Mark A. Steen
For: Colorado Milling Company, LLC
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